
From: Lyle Anderson lyle@vacationraces.com
Subject: Zion Ultras

Date: March 1, 2021 at 8:05 PM
To: mayor@applevalleyut.gov

Hello Marty,

My name is Lyle Anderson.  I am the Event Director for the Zion Ultras on April 10-11.  We have made the decision to
move our event up to our new property up there in Apple Valley this year.  I understand that you are the guy I need to talk
with about getting a permit for our event.  Can you please let me know what is required?  So I can try and get it to you
asap.

I also wanted to talk to you and see if we could add camping to the permit for this event?  The 100 miler is a 36 hour
event.  We will have a lot of people that will be helping their runners at all hours of the day and night along the course.  So
it would be really helpful to allow them to camp on our property for the duration of the event. 

Here is a link to our race course:  https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/edit?mid=1Pva-
fiHahAX7OXGOt1cOwFayGQe4McnP&ll=37.18025346731052%2C-113.19722899615873&z=12

Also, are you related to David Lisonbee? 

email: lyle@vacationraces.com Cell: 435-313-0019
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